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30 March 2020 

   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As we enter our second week of our ‘Virtual School’ I wanted to celebrate the fantastic work that 

has been going on at home in these challenging circumstances. As a staff team we have been 

impressed with the independence and ambition to succeed by our students in these difficult times.  

As a school we want to reassure you that will do all we can to support your children in their success, 

and as ever our teachers have been in contact to check on the progress of homework. I would like to 

assure you that all staff have been asked to contact you to keep you informed of your child’s 

progress. We know that, more than ever, working together as a community is important for all of 

us.  We know there has been a race for almost the entire world to move their learning online and 

our staff, with the best of intentions, want to ensure that your child is not left behind.  

Teaching staff have been asked to set work each week and will continue to set this work in good 

faith. We know that each household is facing different challenges at the moment, and we would like 

to support you where possible. If you or your child are having any difficulties in accessing work for 

whatever reason then please do get in touch with the subject staff or your Head of House.  

Kind regards, 

Mr M Avoth 

Principal 
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